PP GLASS. iNC.

2108 PALMER STREET, PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15218
TELEPHONE: 412/271.0190

June 19, 1990

U8, Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1
Nuclear Materials Safety Section B

475 Allendale ooad

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Sirs:

Enclosed is an application, completed to the best of our abilicy,
for a license to utilize an indeterminate amount, up to perhaps 2500
pounds per year, of depleted uranium as U0y, The material would be
used to formulate glass at a rate of about 75 pounds per thousand pounds
of glass, used in the manufacture of nighc-vis1on-syetcms-compatiblc
filters for use by our military forces. We are currently the sole
supplier of this glassware, but we have no way of estimating the z2orual
annual demand by the military. We have been able until now to meet
their requirements with small procurements of U0 totalling less than
150 pounds per year, but more stringent requirements necessitate in-
creasing the uranium requirement somewhat,
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We would appreciate your advice in

Sincerely,

KOPP CLASS, INC.
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